
Highlights 
July, 2018 

 

Menifee Union School District: 
Ron Ulibarri, President, MUSD 
Reg Bennett, Vice President, MUSD 
Randy Freeman, Clerk, MUSD 
Jerry Bowman, Deputy Clerk, MUSD 
Robert O'Donnell, Member, MUSD 

SPECIAL JOINT MEETING OF THE      

GOVERNING BOARDS OF THE MENIFEE 

UNION SCHOOL DISTRICT,  AND PERRIS 

UNION HIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT  

Governing Board Members in Attendance 
Perris Union High School District: 
Jose Luis Araux, President, PUHSD 
Edward Garcia, Jr., Vice President, PUHSD 
David Nelissen, Clerk, PUHSD 
Carolyn Twyman, Member, PUHSD 
Anthony T. Stafford, Sr., Member, PUHSD 

Presentations 
There was a special joint meeting of the Menifee Union School District, and Perris Union High School 
District Governing Boards held on July 17, 2018.  
Presenting to both Governing Boards was Mr. Paul Jessup, Riverside County Office of Education,   
Deputy Superintendent of Schools, who led the Special Study Session on Unification. Mr. Rollin     
Edmunds joined him to talk about the unification process, and different paths to unification. 
After comments and discussion from members of both boards were made, the next steps toward unifi-
cation were discussed, and a commitment to follow up on the next steps was made by both boards.  


